ADDENDUM NO. 2

COUNTY OF KAUA‘I
DEPARTMENT OF WATER

PLANS, PROPOSAL, SPECIFICATIONS
CONTRACT AND BOND
FOR

JOB NO. 23-09

PAUA VALLEY WELL MOTOR CONTROL CENTER REPLACEMENT
KAUA‘IL, HAWAI‘I

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS

This addendum is hereby made a part of the PLANS, PROPOSAL, SPECIFICATIONS, CONTRACT AND
BOND for the subject project and it shall amend the said contract documents in the following respects:

Item 1
Department’s Responses to Questions/Comments/Material Substitutions.

End of Addendum No. 2

If there are any questions, please call Ryan Smith at (808) 245-5436.

/
TGt
Joseph E. “Joe” Tait

Manager and Chief Engineer
November 2, 2023

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM NO. 2
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Job No. 23-09 ADDENDUM NO. 2

Paua Valley Well Motor Control Center Replacement Page 1



ADDENDUM NO. 2

QUESTION 1: Good morning. I would like to verify the following;

1. Will the facility needs to be operational during construction?

2. Will an Archeologist &/or a Cultural Monitor be needed for this project?
Thank you very much.

ANSWER 1: 1. No, the facility does not need to be operational during construction.
2. No, the project will not require Archeological or Cultural monitoring.

QUESTION 2: 1. Please confirm that the new submersible deep well pump shown on the New
Electrical One-Line Diagram on sheet E31 is not part of this RFQ.

2. In reference to sheet E31, New Electrical One-Line Diagram, where is the existing JB for the
booster pump located?

ANSWER 2: 1. Confirmed, not part of this IFB.
2. Existing JB for Booster Pump is located on the wall next to the Booster Pump inside the MCC
Room.
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